

January 9, 2023

Dear Staff and Students of Sir William Osler Elementary School

It is with great appreciation that I write this letter to you today!

Your generosity has made a difference in the lives of many people and for that we are very grateful. We at The Salvation Army strive to do our very best in meeting the needs of others.

Through this letter I hope that I am able to express our sincere appreciation to you. The donation of toys, food and gift cards from your school have not only met the needs of our clients, but also humbled them, brought them immense happiness and a great sense of relief. For that we are *Thankful* and on their behalf we extend their warm words, heartfelt thanks and expressions of gratitude.

Thank you for sharing in the work we do and helping us to bring *Hope* to the families in our community this past Christmas.

Blessings;

Sheri-Lynn Moulton Program Manager

Dundas Community and Family Services

herfann Marty

150 King Street West

Dundas, ON

L9H 1V4